April 29,2022 Newsletter

Message from the Principal

We have had another very busy month at SCS!

Once again I would like to remind parents and guardians that the school day at Sangudo Community School
begins at 8:35 am with classes starting at 8:45. As there is no outside nor inside supervision prior to 8:35 am,
parents are asked to not drop off your child(ren) before 8:35 am. Mr. Tavaroli will be outside by 8:35 am to
supervise students as they are dropped off either by parents or bus. If students arrive early, they will be asked to
wait outside (if the weather is nice) or in the boot room. Thank you in advance for respecting the Sangudo
Community School bell schedule.

The students are once again going to enjoy the greenhouse that was built by The Parent Association of the
Sangudo Storm (PASS). We are all so excited to get the opportunity to grow our own vegetables in the
greenhouse again this year! Students will all be planting vegetables and the plants will be transferred to the
greenhouse once it is a little warmer! PASS had also purchased a pop-up tent for classes to use as a sun shade
during outdoor classes. We cannot wait for the weather to warm up so we can start having some classes outside.

All students and staff enjoyed an amazing Easter dinner on April 14, 2022 courtesy of PASS. Students also
participated in an Easter hunt that day! Thank you PASS for all that you do to support our students and school!

Several students performed virtually in the Whitecourt Rotary Music Festival during the month of April.
Students were given the opportunity to perform individual speech arts for the festival. Mrs. Vanderwolf’s Grade
4/5 Ukulele Ensemble performed a song in the School String Ensemble Class of the festival as well. Students
will receive their certificates and adjudications in the near future. Congratulations to all performers and a huge
thank you to all staff who helped students prepare for this experience in the arts!

April 27, 2022 marked the last day for Language Arts teachers to work with literacy consultant, Cheryl
Gascoyne, to continue to develop their capacity as literacy teachers. Teachers met with her individually and in
pairs to discuss an area of focus such as struggling writers, word choice in narrative writing, and the new
language arts curriculum.

It is hard to believe that there are only two months left in this school year. I encourage students to continue to
work hard as we push through these last few weeks of learning. Please continue to feel welcome to contact me
for any questions or concerns.

Happy Spring!
Principal Sherry Pfannmuller

**Just a reminder, as the weather gets warmer, students are welcome to bring and apply their own sunscreen
and/or bug spray for their personal use.
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Sangudo Storm Sports Report

A big congratulations to all the athletes who represented Sangudo at the GCAA badminton
tournament that took place in Whitecourt on April 25. The badminton team consisted of 20
athletes; 7 students in the Junior division, 6 students in the Intermediate division, and 7
students in the Senior division. The athletes dedicated countless lunch hours practicing for
the tournament. It was a great effort by all athletes. The Storm battled hard against eight
other schools in the district. Congratulations to Zia for taking home silver in the Junior Girls
Singles division.
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Lemonade
Day!”

NORTHERN ALBERTA
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What is Lemonade Day?

Lemonade Day is an event that teaches kids the skills
they need to be successful in life. Kids learn to set
goals, develop a business plan, establish a budget,
seek investors, provide customer service, save for the
future, and give back to the community. Lemonade
Day Northern Alberta is the perfect opportunity for our
community to get engaged, demonstrate enthusiasm,
and show kids they care - as well as train the next
generation of entrepreneurs through a free, fun,
engaging, and empowering activity.

Lemonade Day Northern Alberta will take place on
Saturday, June 18, 2022*,

implemented by Canada Public Health and Alberta
Health. Adjustments will be made to the program as

Resources For Success

APP OR WORKBOOKS These fun and
informative materials include easy to follow
1 lessonsto help you create, build, and run
a successful business AND for mentors to
help make their child’s Lemonade Day a
& ¥ & huge success!

TRAINING SESSION Join us for the
o Kids + Mentor Training Sessions and get
. # l-on-1training from Community Futures

When is it? @i’ Yellowhead East.

YOUTUBE Lookup “Lemonade Day” on

*CFYE is following guidance and guidelines ‘% YouTube where there is a collection of great

videos for training and ideas.

required. The safety of our kids, parents, staff and
communities is our top priority.

Who can participate?

Youth of all ages, pre-K through high school, can
register to set up an official Lemonade Day stand.
Registration will commence on March 1, 2022 and will
close June 1, 2022. In addition, community support
from schools, youth organizations, and local businesses
is essential to the success of Lemonade Day Northern
Alberta.

How does it work?

Once a child is registered, they receive an
informational app or workbook that outlines the steps
needed to start a business: setting a goal, creating a
business plan, forming a budget, finding an investor,
saving money, and donating a portion back to their
community.

= Mark Your Calendar e

MARCH1 e  Registration opens
JUNE 1 e Last day to register

TRAINING SESSIONS, KIDS + MENTORS

4:30 - 6 PM
WHITECOURT MAY 9
WOODLANDS COUNTY MAY 10
SWAN HILLS MAY 11
FOX CREEK MAY 12
ONOWAY MAY 16
MAYERTHORPE MAY 17
BARRHEAD MAY 18

Spring Ti

Please take a moment to read the latest article from
our Morthern Gateway Public School Student
Support Facilitator, Tammy Charko. It can be found

on our school website. Spring Time 2022

at ngps.ca for up-to-date
information.

Please refer to the NGPS website
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Parent Association of the Sangudo Storm

Our amazing Parent Association is once again supporting our school.
Look what is coming up this month.....

May 4 - Mental Health Day, each student will receive a cookie
May 4 - PASS Information Night in conjunction with Kindergarten
registration, 3:45 to 5:00

May 12 - FREE Turkey Soup

May 16 - PASS Meeting, 4:30 pm at the school

May 17 - School Council Meeting, 4:30 pm at the school

Thank you to
f o M Pembina West Co-op for the
PASS PRESENTS OUR donation of the turkeys for our

Cash&Priz&CaLendarFU DRAIS R Easter Dinner!

$20 EACH & 30 CHANCES TO WIN

3 0
PASS CASH § PRIZE ¢ |V | & /4
SUMMER CALENDAR wts | e fuamas|
) G / [ 1 1 11
15t yry
s ?'m ' we | &
SUMMER GIFT BOX ‘TUMBLERS VALUE $60 $50 GIFT CERTIFICATE $50 GIFT CERTIFICATE $50 GIFT CERTIFICATE FRI-YAY $100 CASH $50 GIFT CERTIFICATE
VALUESTS 'KINDA SWEET KINDA ‘THE CROCKETT HOUSE CAFE RROCHFORT BRIDGE (0SMOS GREENHOUSE INFINITE DESIGNS
SAVAGE DESIGNS TRADING POST
(2NN (E N o . |t 17 e
M | Dy | | @) (| @B | e
nggmwg (»&&munﬁ# ;m ™ &%%ﬁ o Hwﬁ? ;52"? o i T ekl
VS VA0 VALUES100 VALUESI10 VALUESI20 g i / \
11 . 20 21 22 23 24 2H
¥ & s (B [ 08 COOKBOOKS FOR
N = e | el | e DARK
Sl%ﬁilﬂ;ggll(’ﬂl[ |;%:%E)"S[;sm ?{%ﬁ%&%‘? m%:%?ﬁw mx%ﬁ?ﬁ% FRI-YAY $100 CASH r#i%[;;%i% S F! I E
20 2/ 2¢ 21 30
s | @& | 3 | = OVER $2,500 IN o .
/ﬁﬁ — W ‘ $ ’ Each SCS family will receive one
AR il SSOGIFTCERTIFIGATE. | PEPPERONLIERKY BOX $200 ( ASH & pRlZES
e’ g | (RS [HOEEG ™| BONUS CASH cookbook at a discounted price $10
- [W] PLEASE HAVE TICKETS
PICK UP YOUR - S1-— HANDED IN TO SCS BY -
TICKETS AT SCS OR ECpWaracirid A\ T Regular price $20
ORDER USING Tt W
QR CODE P Available at the School, Pit Stop Gas

CHEQUES CAN BE MADE
PAYABLE TO: PASS and ATB




i LOOKING FOR GARDENING SUPPLIES
ﬁnmmunity Cleanuh AND PLANTS?

On May 13th, at 1:00 pm our students Cosmo's Greenhouse and Gardens
will cleaning up our community! It may 57426 Highway 654

be a good idea for students to wear :

work appropriate clothing. As well, a : SANGUDO, Alberta TOE 2A0
hat, gloves, appropriate footwear, a : (780) 246-2554
water bottle, bug spray and sunscreen :
are a good idea. Our grade 11t0 5

students will clean up around the WILL GENEROUSLY
school yard and our grade 6 to 9 :
students will be cleaning up around DONATE

town. If you would like to volunteer to
supervise our grade 6 to 9 students : OF ALL SALES ~ MAY 28 AND 29
around town, please contact the : IN SUPPORT OF

school. .
GRS,

Thank you for helping make our
Community look fantastic!

COSMO’S GREENHOUSE AND GARDENS Invite you to register to build

AND your own hanging basket.

We have a limited number of

SANGUDO PUBLIC LIBRARY :
i hanging baskets, plants and

/ potting soil.
Register now for your basket
and drop by the Sangudo Public
Library May 26 and 27th
between NOON and 4 PM to

put it all together. (Other times

can be arranged if necessary.)

Funding for this project was received from the Lac Ste. Anne County FCSS grant
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